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What is New 

Claims with Comprehensive Hospital Increase Reimbursement Program (CHIRP) do not apply to claims 
with a COVID-19 related diagnosis code. Additionally, these claims are not eligible for the directed 
payment program (DPP) rate increase.   

Beginning August 2022, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Texas (BCBSTX) will reprocess COVID-19 claims 
for recoupment of any overpayment. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your BCBSTX Provider Representative at 
1-855-212-1615. You may also submit your question via email to Texas Medicaid Network Department. 
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